## **HLB Detection in San Gabriel**

Many of you probably are aware of the most recent detection of HLB. Here is today's press release regarding a new detection of HLB in San Gabriel (Los Angeles County).

Please encourage growers and the public to be vigilant in controlling ACP. If someone suspects that they have an infected tree, contact CDFA and the Ag Commissioner immediately.

https://www.morningagclips.com/citrus-greening-found-in-calif/?utm\_content=articles&utm\_campaign=NLCampaign&utm\_source=Newsletter&utm\_term=newsletteredition&utm\_medium=email

Dr. Peggy A. Mauk Director of Agricultural Operations and Subtropical Horticulture Specialist UC Riverside (951) 827-4274